
January 4, 2024

Price Announcement

To: U.S. Elevate Customers

Dear Valued Customers,

Over the past few weeks all major mills have announced price increases to the market. As a
result, Elevate will implement the following price increases effective on all bare and painted
aluminum coil and sheet orders shipping on or after Feb 1st, 2024.

Metal
Material Increase

Aluminum 10-15%

As a reminder, all orders are priced at the time of shipment.

Thank you for your continued partnership as we monitor the steel and aluminum index. If you
have any questions regarding this new price adjustment, contact your local Elevate Sales
Representative.

Sincerely,

Yusuke Koreeda
Pricing Director, Elevate
Holcim Building Envelope

Holcim Solutions and Products US, LLC, Building Envelope Division
26 Century Blvd, Suite 205 Nashville, TN 37214
Phone 800 428 4442


